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     8/17/01 

 

Hi.  Thanks for visiting my web page.  There is no column because I am on travel for the next 

six weeks. 

<br><br> 

I expect the column to resume as of September 28th. 

<br><br> 

In the meantime, may I encourage you to browse among the archives. 

<br><br> 

Ciao. 

<br><br> 

 

<I>(Due to unforeseen circumstances, the posting of this message occurred several days later 

than intended.  My apologies!  rlt)</I> 


